
PUBLIC WATER & SEWAGE – LOSS OF ELECTRICITY ONLY 
 
If a facility loses electricity, as long as their water and sewage are working properly, 
they can stay in the building until parents arrive to pick up children.  Parents should be 
notified right away so that they can make a decision on whether to leave the children or 
come and get them.  The facility cannot do food clean up without hot water and must 
use disposable dishes and utensils.  If power is not back on by the next day, the facility 
cannot reopen.   
 
 
 
 
 
PRIVATE WATER & SEWAGE – LOSS OF ELECTRICITY ONLY 
 
If a facility is on a well and not a public water source, the facility must contact parents 
within 2 hours to pick up their children.  If power is not back on by the next day, the 
facility cannot reopen.    
 


